
This week


Bike Bus

Thank you to everyone who joined us today for the last Bike Bus of the half term. Thank 
you to the parents and staff who have supported and volunteered with the Bike Bus during 
the half term. Thank you to Hamish from Sustrans for his support.

We look forward to continuing the Bike Bus after half term.


Celebrating Learning in Year 2

It was wonderful this week to welcome Year 2 parents to the school for the class’s 
Celebrating Learning session. Over the past few weeks, the pupils have been creating 
numeracy board games. During the Celebrating Learning session, the pupils had the 
opportunity to share these games with their parents.We look forward to more Celebrating 
Learning sessions in the next half term.
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                                            Photo Permission

Please remember that you need to give permission for your child to appear on the 
school's social media. Here is the link to register your consent: 
Photo Permission Form


If you would like to discuss this further or have any questions, please remember to 
contact the school.


                                                 Happy half-term                                                             
Happy half-term to everyone! Thank you for your support throughout the half-term, 
and we look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Monday, the 3rd of 
March.


Best wishes to Mrs. Marged Miles-Farrier as she begins her maternity leave.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5k9DQYJBMcxRFhtaaP458n_ZURVlUSjRMR1I2M0lHVDk3WVVPUlVJVUg5RC4u
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Closing date for Nursery September 2025, class registration


If you would like your child to attend the Nursery class in September 2025, please 
remember that you will need to apply for a place before Monday, February 24th.


Here is the link you will need to register:

https://www.cardiff.gov.uk/ENG/resident/Schools-and-learning/Schools/Applying-
for-a-school-place/Nursery/Pages/default.aspx

We will be holding an open day for Nursery pupils during the summer term. 

However, please feel free to visit the school at any time.

Y Nyth


Y Nyth

 Drop-in Session with the School Nurse

Friday, 7th of March (9.00am – 11.00am)

Come along to receive friendly and confidential advice. Our school nurse, Anna, can offer help 
and support for a wide range of topics, including:

• Emotional wellbeing

• Day and night time wetting

• Soiling

• Bedtime routine

• Healthy eating

• Behaviour

• Relationships


Important: Please contact the school’s office to pre-book a 15-minute time slot.

 

Parent Forum

*A group for parents, past parents, carers and grandparents of children who have received a 
diagnosis of Autism and/or ADHD, or are in the process of receiving a diagnosis (i.e. on the 
Neurodevelopmental assessment pathway).

Meet the Team – an opportunity for parents/carers to meet Elen Derrick (Specialist Teacher from 
the Autism Support Team), and to find out how the team supports learners in schools. There will 
also be an opportunity for parents to have a cuppa and a chat after the session.

Where? Y Nyth, Treganna

When? Friday, 14th of March (9.00am – 10.00am)

Click here to register


https://www.cardiff.gov.uk/ENG/resident/Schools-and-learning/Schools/Applying-for-a-school-place/Nursery/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.cardiff.gov.uk/ENG/resident/Schools-and-learning/Schools/Applying-for-a-school-place/Nursery/Pages/default.aspx
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5k1QtrSU0x71OoXWomCfQr19UMVNUUVRRMDNaMTlXQUxKOE1RR0YwWkxVWi4u
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Language Pattern 


Language pattern of the week after half term

Wyt ti’n gwybod…? (Do you know..?)


Ydych chi’n gwybod…? (Do you know..?)

Ydw/ Nac ydw (Yes I do/ No I don’t)


Oeddwn/ Nac oeddwn (Yes I do/ No I don’t)

Challenge


Credwch chi fyth bod… (You will never believe…)


Discussion topic of the week

Dydd neu nos? (Day or night?)


Song of the week

Dadleoli - Ail gyfle


Idiom of the week

Mynd dros ben llestri (Overstep the mark)


    Makaton


This is the Makaton sign of the week. We 
encourage everyone in the school to practice 
and use the sign throughout the week. Thank 
you to the Nursery class pupils for showing us 
how to communicate via Makaton.


Clubs after half-term


Here is a list of the school's extracurricular clubs after half term. The clubs are open to 
everyone but remember to register your child on Parent Pay. The clubs will start on the 
3rd of March and finish at 4:30 PM.

Monday - Knitting club continues 
Wednesday - Film Club (Year 4) 
Wednesday - Rugby Club (Years 5 and 6) 
Wednesday - Acting Club (Year 6) 
Thursday - Gardening Club (Years 3 and 4)
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